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ST PATRICK’S  BULLETIN 
Feast of St John the Baptist 

Sunday, June 24, 2018 

L;ROSTER 

FOR  JUNE-JULY 

Reader & 

Prayers 

Lay Leaders Eucharistic 

Minister 

Offertory 

Procession 

Monthly 

Collector 

Counter Cleaner 

 

June 24-LLA K Bendall L Fraser & 

M Millington 

J Gurry —————- J Millington J Millington L Fraser 

July 1—LLA J Gurry K Clohesy  

I Dart 

A Munro ————–— R Picone R Weir A Munro 

July 8—Mass M Millington —————— C Kennedy Family R Picone J Kennedy A Munro 

Sick   

Una Bartlett,  Cec Harris 

& Fred Webb 

Child Safety Standards : 

We have a Child Safety Policy in this Parish  
to ensure the safety and wellbeing of chil-
dren in our care.                

A Child Safety Code of Conduct has been 
adopted for all who work with  children in 
this    Parish.    Ann Munro is  our                         
safeguarding officer. 

COUNTRY MASS 

TIMES:  

Sunday July 1: Murtoa Mass 8.30. Dim-

boola AWC 8.30, Nhill LLA at 10am 

Sunday July 8: Murtoa 8.30. Dimboola 

8.30. Nhill 10am  

Sunday Jul 15:Murtoa 8.30. Dimboola 

8.30. Nhill 10am  

Sunday Jul 22:Natimuk Mass 

8.30.Dimboola AWC 8.30  

Murtoa AWC 9am.  

Sunday Jul 29:Murtoa Mass 8.30. Dim-

boola AWC 8.30  

Sunday Aug 5:Dimboola Mass 8.30. Mur-

toa AWC 9am.  

Fr John will be on holidays and help-

ing in Stawell from July 20th to      

September 20th. Our Country Mass 

Times and AWC will be printed on the 

Bulletin each week. Fr Damian is still     

coming on 2nd weekend. 

 End of the Financial Year 

As we draw near to the end of our financial 

year, we thank all parishioners for their      

support us over the past twelve months.        

Envelopes are at the back of the church today.   

For your information 

Notes on Horsham’s bulletin this weekend 

from their Parish Council meeting last Thurs-

day night. 

* A timetable for Bishop Paul Bird’s Visitation 

to our Parish from August 24th to 27th will be 

drawn up for him to meet Groups and see as 

many people as possible  

* Our Parish will start negotiations with the 

Bishop, and Warracknabeal and Hopetoun 

Parishes, to prepare for a Horsham-Nhill- War-

racknabeal-Hopetoun Ministry District to be in 

place by June 2020. We will follow a format 

used by Swan Hill, Donald and Hamilton     

Parishes for their new Districts.  

Responding to the Royal Commission 

Bishop Paul Bird has written a letter re-

garding an update of our Diocesan response 

to the recommendations of the Royal Com-

mission, including the recommendation of a 

national redress scheme which comes into 

effect on 1st July 2018. Copies are available 

at the back of the Church and on the Dioce-

san website. www.ballarat.catholic.org.au  

The Australian Bishops say to us  EVERYTHING IS ON THE TABLE  as we discern and pray for the needs              

of our Church,  what we keep, what we need to change or adapt .                                                                                    

The Plenary Council gives us all an opportunity to listen to what the Spirit is saying to the Church in                   

Australia. We are going to build the agenda for the Plenary Council together, through dialogue. Every one             of 

us is invited to listen to God by listening to one another. What do you think God is asking of us in Australia at this 

time?  Everyone’s experience of faith and the Church is unique and it is important that the Plenary Council hears 

responses from as many people as possible.  

Recent Deaths 

Colin Smith 

Eric Zanker 

Next Sunday, July 

1st, is National    

Aboriginal and     

Torres Strait           

Islander Sunday.  


